
11/2/22, 12:40 PM Constant Contact

https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/view/list 1/3

Effective November 4, 2022, the following updates will be made to the e-
OSCAR API Services in the Production environment.
 
These updates will also be available in the UAT environment for testing
purposes on November 9, 2022.

The release is scheduled to begin 11/4/2022 at 9 PM EST and is scheduled to
complete on 11/5/2022 at 1 AM EST.

Users of API Services in the Production environment may experience
intermittent interruptions in services during this window. Should you receive
errors stating that your calls have failed, please attempt the call again.

The updated documentation is available for review in SwaggerHub.

The following endpoints will be changing, and data furnishers will be
required to download an updated YAML file from SwaggerHub or
incorporate these changes to your handcrafted JSON or XML within 6
months from the date of this release:
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The following updates have been made to the current endpoints but will not
require Data Furnishers to download an updated YAML file from SwaggerHub
or incorporate changes to your handcrafted JSON or XML. These updates have
only been communicated for awareness.

https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/email#
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If you have any questions, please contact Christine Macdonald at:
cmadconald@newmgtservices.com

Sincerely,

The e-OSCAR Support Team

This information is subject to the confidentiality terms within the e-OSCAR System Terms of Use.
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